
 
 

World Book Day 2022 
 
 

World Book Day will be taking place on Thursday 3rd March. As in previous years, children 
can come to school dressed as book character. No donations required.  
Please help your child to find/make items to wear, rather than buying anything new. Class 
teachers will stress this and help the children with further suggestions. We will also remind 
the children that there are many characters that actually wear ‘regular’ clothes!  
Children will also receive a £1 Book Token, which can be exchanged for a World Book Day 
book, or used towards a payment on a book.  
 
 

 

Extreme Reading 2022 
 

Where is the strangest place you have ever read a book?  
 

What wonderful thing could you do whilst reading your favourite book?  
  

To support World Book Day this year we are running an Extreme Reading challenge. The 
challenge is to take a photo of your child reading in unusual circumstances to show 
everyone how reading can be done anywhere and anytime! Please send in your photos 
(hard copy) or email a digital copy to the School Office at office@bowesprimaryelt.org by 
Tuesday 1st March. All of the photos will be added to what we hope will be a fantastic 
display of our children reading in a whole host of weird and wonderful places.  
We look forward to receiving your extreme reading photos, but please stay safe in the 
process!  
 

 


